
 

To our esteemed Clients, potential tourists and public at large. 

Of recent we have been increasingly receiving the complaints from Tourist who were undercharged and 

hence left unattended specifically on Mount Kilimanjaro Climbing. 

We wish to insist and remind everyone with interest to use TATO members for Tourism Business 

dealings. This will reduce the risk of getting conned and in case things do not go as per agreement/plan 

TATO will be in good position to assist. Please take note that TATO  don’t have jurisdictions on non 

members, hence very limited capacity to assist in case dealings were done with non member. 

TATO is unable to recommend any minimum amount but it should be understood  that one of the price 

determinants is Park Fees among other factors.  

Kindly access park fees from  http://www.tanzaniaparks.com/parkfees/applicableFees2013-06.pdf 

Please take note and be advised accordingly. 

TATO  Secretariat. 
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